
City of Watsonville 

NOTICE OF MEETING          

CANCELLATION 
 

The February 1, 2022 Planning Commission meeting has 

been cancelled due to a lack of agenda items. 

 

Next regular scheduled meeting is Tuesday,  

March 1, 2022 at 6:00 p.m.  

 

Any questions, contact the Community Development 

Dept. at 768-3050. 

  


